
For info and to RSVP, please contact Joe Pressley in the Office 

of Council Member Melissa Mark-Viverito at 212-828-9800 or 

via email at jpressley@council.nyc.gov. You can also contact 

Thierry Ekon at the NYCDOH/MH Harlem District Public 

Health Office at 347-396-7776 or via aekon@health.nyc.gov. 

The East Harlem Immigrant 

Service Network Invites You To: 

 

 Learn about policies and resources that affect HIV and 

AIDS in East Harlem 

 Learn about current advocacy agendas and moving to end 

the epidemic 

 Become informed about available resources for residents 

 

MAXIMIZING HIV PREVENTION IN 

IMMIGRANT COMMUNITIES IN 2013 —  

PROGRAMS AND POLICIES AFFECTING 

EAST HARLEM AND BEYOND 

Meeting Date: Thursday, January 17th, 2013 

Time:  9:30am to 11:30am 

Location:  Hunter School of Social Work 

   @ East 119th St. & 3rd Ave. on the 2nd Floor 

Speakers/Presenters: *Harlem United Community AIDS Center

    *Iris House 

    *NYC Dept. of Health/Mental Hygiene 

    *Council Member Melissa Mark–Viverito 

 


